
 

“I am the way and the truth and the life, 

no one comes to the father except through me.” 
 

- John 14:6  
 

Dear Parent, 

Welcome to St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Guildford and thank you for expressing an interest 

in choosing our school for your child. 

It is my absolute pleasure to introduce our mission to you, as Headteacher of this fabulous school.  

At St Joseph’s our motto is simple: The Way, The Truth, The Life.  Our Christ-centred 

approach encapsulates everything we want to achieve for the remarkable children we serve.   

 

The Way – Capturing Hearts 

We endeavour to help children establish happy, healthy relationships with each other and with God. 

The Truth – Inspiring Minds 

We commit to offering children a broad curriculum that promotes confidence and independence.  

The Life – Awakening Souls 

We believe children need rich opportunities to uncover their unique gifts and talents from God. 

 

I very much hope that our website gives you a flavour of what this means in reality and you can learn 

more at any time by visiting my Headteacher’s Blog.   

As a parent myself, I know exactly how important and emotive this decision is – getting the best for 

your child is a non-negotiable.  It is essential that you have access to all the information you need to 

make the best decision for your child and we are here to help.  If you want a question answered, 

please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  Simply send an email in and we’ll ensure the right person gets 

back to you with the answers you’re looking for: info@stjosephsguildford.com   

Thank you once again for considering St Joseph’s.  We are blessed to benefit from excellent Primary 

School provision in Guildford so I know you have some difficult decisions ahead!   

God bless, 

 

 

Mr Tom Collins 

Headteacher   

https://sites.google.com/a/stjosephsguildford.com/ht/home
mailto:info@stjosephsguildford.com

